Mike Dignacco

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Good Afternoon,

Matt Deister <mdeister@alternatedesignsinc.com>
Thursday, October 30, 2014 2:42 PM

Mike Dignacco; 'Chris Howard Amenia Fire Chief'
Juan Torres

RE: Hydrant approval

20141030_131648.pdf

Chris and myself spoke today in reference to the hydrants, we have no issues using the Mueller Super

Centurion 250.

If possible as an added bonus it would be great to order the hydrants with the 5 inch storz connection on the front, it’s
not the end of the world if we cant.

The storz connection is equipped on all of our 5 inch supply line hose as well as all other mutual aid agencies that would

be called into help.

If the storz connection can’t happen due to aesthetics of the hydrant then the normal cap is ok.

Please let us know your thoughts on this.

Just for our info all of the water mains throughout the community are going to be 6 inch correct ? The chart to the right
of the hydrant detail is just showing what size taps from the 6 inch water main go to the building for fire suppression (
sprinkler system ) whether it be 6” or 4” correct ?

Thanks

Matt

Matt Deister

Cell: 914-804-4523

MDeister@AlternateDesignsinc.Com

2 West Road
South Salem,
914-763-3711

NY 10590

From: Mike Dignacco [mailto:mdignacco@stoneleafpartners.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2014 5:37 PM
To: Chris Howard Amenia Fire Chief (ameniafirecompany@yahoo.com)

Cc: Juan Torres; Matt Deister
Subject: Hydrant approval

Chris and Matt,


mdignacco
Highlight


Julie, the town engineer, has requested you approve the proposed fire hydrant for use at Silo Ridge. Attached is the
hydrant drawing. Please review and let me know if you approve or disapprove of this hydrant or if you need further
information. Thank you.



